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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Throughout the year your child’s class teacher has shared photographs and videos of your child 
enjoying their time at school. You might have also used the chat function to send messages to the 
class teacher. Teachers will stop using Class Dojo on Friday 5th July, after this date your parent/carer 
account will be deleted. 
 
If your child is in Nursery and starting Reception in September, you will be given a new link so you can 
join up to their new class. 
 
If your child is moving to Year 1 you will no longer have access to Class Dojo. This is because your 
child has come to the end of their Early Years Foundation Stage journey and now enter Key Stage 1. 
There is no statutory expectation for schools to have a platform, such as Class Dojo, in place for 
children in Year 1 or above. 
 
If you have an older child and remember being given a printed or electronic journal, this has also 
changed in recent years. As we don’t collect information, photos or videos on an individual basis for all 
of the children in our school you will not receive one. 
 
We hope you’ve enjoyed the interaction between school and yourselves and we wish you, and the 
children, all the best as they move onto their next school experience. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Hutchinson 
Early Years Department Leader 
 
 


